Docket No. 50-293

Boston Edison Company M/C Nuclear

ATTN: Hr. William D. Harrington
Senfor Vice President, Nuclear

800 Boylston Street

Boston, MA 02199

Dear Mr. Harrington:

We have received Mr. Morisi's November 17, 1982 letter requesting
approval for rescheduling of your 1933 annual full scale emergency
exercise from May, 1983 to June, 1983,

The request has been forwarded to Mr. D. Vasallo, "hief, loerating
Reactors Branch No. 2, for consideration.

Should you have any further questions, please contact Mr. Vasallo
at (301 492-8069.

Sincerely,
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Thomas T. Martin, Director

“Diviséon of Lngineering and :
Technical Progranms :

cc:

A. V. Morisi, Manager, Nuclear Operations Support :
C. J. Mathis, Station Manager !
Joanne Shotwell, Assistant Attorney General !
Jon N. Deonsall, Chafrman, Department of Public Utilities }
Plymouth Board of Selectmen !
Plymouth Qivil Defense Director [
Senator Edward P. Kirby i
Public Document Room (PDR)

Loca?! Public Document Room (LPDR) !
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) ‘
NRC Resident Inspector i
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2) [
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